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FUTURE PROGRAMS
November 2nd – Tammy Buyok, MultiCare of Yakima

November 9th – Tom Heller, Holocaust Center for Humanity
November 16th – Brynn Jacobs, First Tee of Central Washington

November 23rd – No Meeting 

FOR THURSDAY’S MEETING
Greeters – Keith Riffe, Rosylen Oglesby

Music – Andie Webb
Invocation – David Lynx

Sergeant-at-Arms – Ralph Thompson
Attendance – Marisol Fast

This week’s program will feature Classification Talks by three of our members, Steven Gustafson, 
Enriqueta Garcia-Sanchez, and Jane Davis. When an individual joins Rotary, they are assigned a 
classification that reflects the principal activity of their current or past occupation, or service to their 
community. The number of members with any one classification is limited; the purpose is to bring 
people from different fields, industries, and experiences together to learn from each other and serve 
their communities. 

Steven Gustafson joined Rotary on January 26, 2023. Born in Colorado 
Springs, Colorado, Steven received degrees in business management and 
accounting from Western State Colorado University.  He moved to Yakima 
in June 2018, and in June 2022 made a move from serving as a wealth 
management banker to his current position as a Vice President, Commercial 
Loan Officer at Heritage Bank.

Enriqueta (Enri) Garcia-Sanchez joined Rotary on May 18, 2023.  Enri was 
born in Michoacan, Mexico, immigrating to the U.S. with her family at the 
age of 3 years old. A graduate of Davis High School, she gained a Business 
Management Certificate from the Foster School of Business at the University 
of Washington and a Nonprofit Management Certificate from Duke 
University. She is the Development & Events Manager for La Casa Hogar.

Jane Davis joined our club in July 2020, bringing with her a wealth of Rotary 
experience as a past member of the Rotary Club of Everett-Port Gardner 
and four Rotary clubs in Texas where she served as club president for one 
of them. Not new to our community, she and her husband Max first lived in 
Yakima for six years from 1992 to 1998.  In 2019, they relocated back for 
Jane to return to work for Hyatt Family Facilities where she currently serves 
as the Nursing Home Administrator for Landmark Care.  

Classification talks are a wonderful way to learn about fellow Rotarians. They are entertaining, fun, 
and insightful. By sharing their own stories, interests, careers, and families, Steven, Enri, and Jane 
continue a club tradition that goes back over 103 years.
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The Marble Raffle Draw has come to an end with only the clear marble left. The winning 
ticket holder became the automatic winner of half the pot. THANK YOU to everyone who 
participated, especially to Terril Lewis & Wilke for their sponsorship. We raised a total of 

$5,916 for Yakima Rotary Charities. I can’t wait to see what the Ways & Means Committee 
has in store for our next FUN raiser. 
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